
Rental Application for Enhanced Security 

Patrol Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

[Property Management Company] 

[Property Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally request the consideration of enhanced 

security patrol services for our rental property located at [Insert Rental Address]. 

In light of recent incidents in our neighborhood and the growing concerns among residents 

regarding safety, I believe that implementing regular security patrols would significantly 

contribute to the peace of mind of all tenants and help to deter any potential issues. 

By providing an increased security presence, we can foster a safer living environment, which can 

enhance tenant satisfaction and retention. Additionally, improved security measures can protect 

the property and its assets, ultimately benefiting all stakeholders involved. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and would be grateful if we could discuss potential 

options for enhanced security. Thank you for considering this request. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Apartment Number] 


